
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 95.80% 

Sycamores – 93.79% 

Poplars – 96.67% 

Maples – 97.78% 

Elms – 98.67% 

Hawthorns – 90.00% 

Chestnuts – 96.00% 

 

Well done to Miss Carrie’s 

Elm class this week.   

 
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Our story this week was The Gingerbread Man. We have 

enjoyed making, decorating and eating gingerbread men and loved our 

visit from Rockpool School!  

Saplings – This week we have enjoyed reading the story Little Red Riding 

Hood. We have also had lots of fun at our whole school treat – Rockpool 

School was fantastic fun!  

Sycamores – We were all very brave hen handling the creatures in 

Rockpool School, but we were very gentle. I am very proud of how well 

they did in their assembly this morning. 

Poplars – This week we have enjoyed learning about animals found in 

Kenya. We had great fun using compass points to navigate our way 

around a safari park! Looking forward to next week’s art lesson where we 

will be creating animal prints.  

Maples – We thoroughly enjoyed Rockpool School this week, handling the 

creatures and making our own. We are also improving in the ukelele!  

Elms – Elm class have word really hard to fully understand how to create 

and punctuate single-clause sentences. I think perfecting the basics will 

really help develop their writing skills - I am already beginning to see the 

difference! 

Hawthorns – This week we have worked extremely hard in Maths, finishing 

fractions and starting decimals and percentages.  

Chestnuts – A huge well done to Year 6 for completing their mock SATS 

this week. They have all worked really hard and the results are showing.  

Thank you so much to everyone who has bought us a book for 

our library from our amazon wishlist. Please share the list with 

family and friends to help build our library. We will be adding 

more books to our list soon.  

 

The children have had a fantastic time with the Rockpool School 

this week, learning about rockpool environments and how we can 

protect them.  

 

Showclub had an amazing time at Shrek and Year 1 had a great 

time at their 'Movement festival' at the leisure centre.  

 

Mini Vinnies are looking forward to receiving lots of donations for 

Ashington Life centre food bank next week.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


